
 

 
 April 15, 2019 
 
Dear Southern Colorado Dentist, 
 

Spring Greetings! I would like to invite you to join the Seattle Study Club of Southern Colorado for the 2019-2020 
season. This letter will give you details about our exciting 2019-2020 season. I would like to thank all of the current 
members for another great year as we have expanded our learning to better ourselves as clinicians. I would also like to 
thank our member specialists who presented this season – Drs. Kim Batterson, Tyler Boss, Michael Kunkel, and Jim 
Zuichkovski. 

The Seattle Study Club continues to be one of the most sought out national dental study clubs to join and it 
has grown into an international network of dentists who are committed to enhancing their dentistry through 
collaborative learning. The Seattle Study Club has several aspects to offer members, but perhaps the most valuable is a 
local group of area dental professionals who meet regularly to learn together, share practice ideas, and treatment plan 
patient scenarios in a comprehensive manner. Our club is comprised of fantastic general practitioners and several 
specialists from multiple disciplines including periodontics, oral surgery, orthodontics, endodontics, pedodontics, and 
prosthodontics. 

Over the last two years of leading the club, we have forecasted with fresh perspectives and become well-
rounded practitioners. The theme for the coming year is Expanding Our Boundaries, as we will explore alternative 
treatments for orofacial pain, learn about 3D printing technologies, and perform hands-on exercises for sleep apnea 
devices. 

For our staff day this year, Ms. Char Sweeney will help teach us and our teams how to say it right the first 
time. I encourage you to RSVP early for this event so we ensure we have adequate space and accommodations for 
everyone.  

I also want to thank our dedicated vendors who help make these events even more of a success. Ent Credit 
Union, Carr Healthcare Realty, Komet, Kururay, and Kettenbach have been wonderful to work with, and I hope you as 
members have been able to benefit from their services or products. For the coming season I am happy to announce a 
reduction in tuition as we have received generous sponsorship from Dentsply Sirona, Ent, and Carr Healthcare realty. If 
you sign up by July 16, 2019 the season will be $1950. 

My goal is for every member to feel comfortable contributing and sharing patient scenarios and office 
experiences. I welcome feedback and suggestions at any time, and if there is anything different you feel the club would 
benefit from please let me know. Please see the attached registration form and schedule for the 2019-2020 year. I hope 
you will choose to be a part of the Seattle Study Club of Southern Colorado! 

 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        

Emily R. Batson DDS, MS -  Director 
       seattlesocodental@gmail.com 
 
 
 



 
  

Thank You to our 
2019-2020 Sponsors! 




